
Kew Bowling Club 
Weekly Newsletter - 4th November, 2024 

Our Monday Monthly Pairs attracted another great field. Nola Hall and 
Roger Hall took out 1st Prize, with 3 wins and 24 ends. Mick Stuttard and 
Paul Sheridan came second with 2 wins and 27 ends, while Aaron Hawkins 
and Glen Dickson came third (2 wins/24 ends). Round winners were Adrian 
Hilton/Viv Gunter, Stewart Rogan/Steve McGregor and Chicka Thompson/
Frank Raczka.


In the Mens Major Singles Final, Barrie Isaac won against Rocky Davis by 
25-15, to claim his 9th Major Singles Title. It was a great contest, the score 
being 16-15 before Barrie skipped away to claim the title once more. Rocky 
played a great game, missing by a whisker on multiple occasions which 
could have changed the outcome. Congratulations to Barrie and Rocky for a 
great performance throughout all the games of the Major Singles. 


In the Ladies Championship Fours Final, Jenny Wellard, Sue Hardwick, 
Jean Donald and Joan Turnbull (skip) won against Karen Rogan, Dee 
Squires, Kim Thompson, and Leonie Murphy (skip). The final score was 
19-16, reflecting a close contest, with great bowls played by both sides. 
Congratulations to Team Turnbull, and commiserations to Team Murphy.


In Wednesday Social Bowls Dave Harvey, Peter Laing and Terry Miles took 
out first prize. The Runners Up were Phil Owen, Dave Wagstaff and Sparra 
Cheers. Voucher winners were Ray Pantlin, Brad Conway, Dave Jones and 
Stewart Rogan.


In the Friday Jackpot Triples, nobody drew the jackpot, so it accumulates 
forward. The Rink Winners were Daryle Barr, Maree Cini and Doreen Barr. 
The Runners Up were Rod Fokes, Dave Wagstaff and Paul Cini. Voucher 
Winners were Peter Laing, Stewart Rogan, Viv Gunter and Carol Cheers.


The Nomination Sheet for the Club Championship Pairs is now on the 
notice board, with the first rounds being played on Saturday 16th and 
Sunday 17th November. Entries close 13th November 2024.


Sadly, Peter Griffith is moving away from the area, so won’t be bowling with 
us much longer. Rumour has it, he was offered the half back position at the 
St George Dragons, but they didn’t agree on terms. Good luck Griffo, you will 
be missed mate.




Bob Kennett suffered a fall and has a fracture in a vertebrae. After already 
having back surgery this isn’t good news. Get well soon big fella, we all miss 
your smile and handshakes. 


There is NO Saturday Cashpot next week, due to the Kew Classic Triples 
being played next Saturday and Sunday (9-10th Nov).


Bowls this week include Wednesday Social, names in by 11.30 for a 12.30 
start (mufti dress). Add your name to the sheets in the Club Room, or contact 
Chicka 0423787325, or text Frank 0417698899.


Well, thats the news for this week. Enjoy your bowls. Cheers, Scoop 


